
  

WIULTI-PARTY NEGOTIATING PROCESS 
P.0. Box 307,Isando,1600 

Telephone: 011-397-1198  Fax: 011-397-2211 

9 August 1993 

Professor H Cheadle 
Cheadle, Thompson & Haysom 
BRAAMFONTEIN 

FAX: 011-403 1764 

Dear Professor Cheadle, 

Your letters of 5 August 1993, refer. 

Today, (9 August 1993) the two respondents in the matter were served with a new set of 
papers. The new set of papers indicates that the Kwazulu Government still intends pursuing 
the matter albeit on a different basis. The said set of papers is attached. 

We have also taken note of the report on the action you have taken so far in pursuance of 
the instructions issued to you. We wish to place it on record that it is the view of the 
Planning Committee that the wishes of the two respondents on this matter should be respected 
atall times. That effectively entitles you to confer and consult with them directly at any time 
should you deem it necessary and likewise they will be entitled to confer or contact you 
directly. 

However, we wish to point out that the Planning Committee, through an Ad Hoc Committee 
being chaired by Mr Z Titus, will always be available to give direction on any matter should 
this be thought necessary. In particular the Ad Hoc Committee is ready to consider the 
finalisation of the appointment of senior advocates with you. 

Looking forward to your response. 

Yours sincerely, 
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